
 

 

We’re glad, you are back… 

Welcome Back! 

A joyous and warm welcome was extended to the students of Vivekananda 

Paathshala by the teachers of J.K.P.S. The session started with a prayer. 

 

 

The children were delighted to be back for the offline sessions and shared how 

they faced the pandemic.  They further shared how they grew as individuals in 

these two years, from understanding new ways of online learning to helping 

mothers in cooking, where they proved to be a helping member of the family.  

The students were excited and enjoyed interacting with teachers and the 

activities done during the session. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

They took a keen interest in the “Number Game” played with them to teach 

some simple tricks of mathematics. The students who gave correct answers 

were awarded a pair of socks. 

 

Our Principal ma’am also interacted with the kids and taught them a new word- 

‘Gratitude’  with its meaning. The students learnt that they can show gratitude 

to everyone around them and become humble in life. They were given crayon 

boxes as a token of love.  

 

The students expressed their gratitude towards the school, Principal and all the 

teachers for their love and care. The session ended with a beautiful dance 

performance by the students. 

 

 

 


